
DATE                          : 31 AUGUST 2007 
 
CELE TO FULFILL THE LONG AWAITED PROMISE TO IMPENDLE COMMUNITY  

 
KWAZULU-NATAL MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mr. Bheki CeIe 
will on Saturday (01 September 2007) at Nogasela Primary School, Impendle 
at 09h00 officiate the sod-turning of road P127.  
 
The road is approximately 55 km long and its estimated cost is approximately R350 
million which will spread over a period of five years. This road is expected to be 
upgraded from Impendle to Himeville and is said to be the first Black top project in 
this community.   
  
Cele’s commitment to this upgrade is subsequent to the promise made by the then 
Transport MEC S’bu Ndebele four years ago that the road would be upgraded and 
surfaced. The community of Impendle will witness this reality that is going to create 
job opportunities for them.  
 
The upgrade of the road will improve access to the existing four clinics and twenty 
four (24) schools that are situated within the surrounding communities.   
 
ENDS. 
 
Issued by:                 Nonkululeko Mbatha 
                                    Office of the MEC 
                                    083 6456 252 
 


